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    Cheddington Combined School 

__________________ 

Reminders 

Safeguarding Lead 

Bucks County Museum 

Flu Vaccinations 

Cake Sale 

Book Fair 

__________________ 

Head Teacher’s Remarks 

 This has been quite a week! As you are all aware Ofsted visited. A letter will 

be issued in approximately five weeks, and will be sent to you once we receive it. 

Thank you to all parents for your support of the school. The children as always 

were wonderful; and we are all very proud of them. Under the new inspection re-

gime all inspections are two days, and we only know the outcome on publication. 

 Last week we celebrated National Poetry day. The Drama club presented 

some lovely poems in KS2 assembly, and the children all enjoyed exploring poems 

in class. On Monday our new School and Eco Councils held their first meeting of the 

year and shared ideas and thoughts with the staff (Sports Council meet next 

month). Then yesterday Y5 visited the Space Centre. They had a wonderful day 

and were really inspired in their learning. 

 Next week is currently looking quite quiet. I can only hope is remains so! 

 Our annual celebration of Harvest is on Wednesday 23rd October at 9:45am. 

This will be a very short assembly this year, to which parents are invited. For 

Health and Safety reasons we can only accommodate 70 parents. Please be under-

standing that this is a legal limit and places will be allocated on a first come first 

served basis. If you would like to join with the children for the short assembly 

please drop a note into the school office on Monday 14th October. Thank you. We 

will be asking the children for voluntary monetary donations which will be divided 

equally between the local food bank and the Tree Aid ‘Great Green Wall’ campaign.  

 Also that week, Tuesday 22nd and Thursday 24th October are our autumn 

term Parent Consultation Meetings. We look forward to seeing you then. Please 

note appointments are booked electronically via your e-schools account. The book 

fair will also be available as usual. 

 On Thursday 24th the PTA are holding a cake sale after school; then on Friday 

25th the children are invited to attend school in Hallowe’en themed dress down (no 

large props or ‘blood’ please for safety reasons) for a donation to PTA funds. The 

new long term project for which the PTA are now fundraising is a roof for part of 

the playground to make covered space available for board games, table based play 

etc. We are very excited about this proposed addition to the school. 

 Please do note the other information in this newsletter. Thank you. 

Mrs K. Tamlyn 

Head Teacher 

Friday, 11 October 2019 
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Reminders 

If you are taking your child to look round a Secondary School, you must 

advise the office in writing that your child will be absent during this visit. 

Monday morning is the deadline for photograph orders. 

If you have not yet given your consent/decline for the flu immunisation, 

please do so by Thursday, 17th October. Information is attached to mes-

sage dated 2nd October. 

Friday, 18th  -  Year 6 Trip to Waddesdon 

Safeguarding Lead on duty 

Monday        -  Mrs Tamlyn 

Tuesday       -  Mrs Tamlyn 

Wednesday   -  Mrs Tamlyn 

Thursday      -  Mrs Tamlyn 

Friday           -  Mrs Tamlyn 

Cake Sale  -  Thursday 24th October 2019 

 
The PTA will be running a Cake Sale after School on Thursday, 24th October. If you would like to make a 
cake contribution please bring them to the School Office on the morning of the sale. Any contributions would 

be greatly received.  
 
Many Thanks 

The PTA 

Flu Vaccinations 

 
The School Nursing Team is visiting the school on Tuesday 22nd October to vaccinate all the children whose 
parents have given their consent. The vaccination is offered to all children in the School. Please see all the 

information which was sent to Parents last week on how to consent or decline the immunisation.  
 
The portal will be open until the end of the day on 17th October 2019.  
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Book Fair:  21  -  25 October 2019  

 

 Our selection of books this term will be from Travelling Books, which always provides an excellent 

range of reading material. Do take this opportunity to visit the Fair and stock up on your children’s reading 

material either after school or during Parent Consultation Meetings. 

 

 Thank you again to all those parents who support the Book Fairs each term. Once again we will be 

providing an opportunity for parents to pay by phone in addition to cash (no cheques please, we are now a 

cheque book free school). As always, books which are received as commission will be added to either the 

Library stock or classroom collections. Children will be bringing home a Book Fair Leaflet which contains a 

selection of special offer books. Please see the website for Gift Vouchers https//bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/

travelling-books.    

 

  We would be grateful, as usual, for help in supervising the Fair. If you are able to help for all or 

part of a session, please indicate on the attached slip and return it to Mrs Dance (School Office) by Friday, 

18th October 2019. 

 

BOOK FAIR  -  Autumn 2019 

To: Mrs Dance, School Office 

 

I am able to help at the undernoted Book Fair sessions. 

 

 

Name: ...................................................................... Tel No: ............................. 

 

Name of Child: .......................................................... Year:    .............................  

 

 21.10 22.10 23.10 24.10 25.10 

  2.00pm  -  3.00pm XXX  XXX XXX XXX 

  3.15pm  -  3.45pm      

  3.30pm  -  5.30pm XXX  XXX XXX XXX 

  6.00pm  -  8.00pm XXX XXX XXX  XXX 


